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ISO 14001:2015 ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY 2025 
 
Bucks Recycling Ltd. acknowledges the close alignment which should exist between economic growth, 
development and a healthy environment. Environmental protection and sustainable development are 
responsibilities that government, business, communities and individuals should endeavour to achieve. 
 

We are committed to the protection of the environment including the prevention of pollution.  We strive for continual 

improvement to enhance our environmental performance.  We do this through constant reviews, performance 

evaluation and keeping abreast of legislative and industry changes to provide an effectively controlled environmental 

management system and service. This Environmental Policy Statement is applicable to all areas of our business and 

has been implemented to meet the requirements of ISO 14001:2015. The company will comply with all relevant 

environmental legislation and other requirements, such as approved codes of practice. We will ensure that we adhere 

to our Policy and Programmes, and address resulting actions identified through it. 

We will always apply the waste hierarchy when managing 
our own waste and treating that of our customers. “We 
don’t waste your waste” we shout on the radio. We 
recognise the waste resource paradox and focus on turning 
waste into resources.  We are an ethical waste management 
company, dedicated to zero landfill and playing our part in 
combating global warming.  We work collaboratively with 
our customers to provide bespoke waste solutions that 
prioritise environmental sustainability.   

 

 

  Our objectives for 2025 are to: 

1. Promote awareness and understanding of environmental issues to all employees through training. 

2. Apply the principles of continuous improvement in respect of air, waste, noise and light pollution from our 

operating premises and reduce any impact from our operation on the environment and local community. 

3. Minimise vehicle emissions by upgrading whole fleet of HGVs to Euro 6  

4. Implement a new Routing Policy to reduce wasted journeys  

5. Robustly enforce our Noise Reduction Policy 
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